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Press Release 
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August 31, 2021 
 

Iranian Consul General meets MANUU VC 
  

 
Hyderabad: 

Consul General of the Islamic Republic of Iran at Hyderabad Mr. Mahdi Shahrokhi 
today visited Maulana Azad National Urdu University (MANUU) and held a meeting 
with the Vice-Chancellor Prof. Syed Ainul Hasan to  evolve a better understanding 
between the institutions of Iran and India and MANUU in particular. Possibilities of 
exchange of students and teachers between Universities of Iran and MANUU and also 
about appointing a visiting professor in the Department of Persian from Iran was also 
discussed. A memorandum of understanding is likely to be signed to this effect. Ms. 
Mina Hadian, Vice-Consul at the Iranian Consulate Hyderabad was also present 
during the meeting. 
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      Public Relations Officer 

 
Note: News & Photos are being attached at e-mail.  
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